
Help homeless ‘B-More’ warm
Winter is  hard on the homeless.  But the youth group at St.  Charles Borromeo,
Pikesville,  will  make it  a little easier with their “B-More Warm” project.  They’ll
collect gently used coats, hats, scarves, gloves and blankets for the homeless. That
old coat taking up room in your closet might be a lifesaver for someone else.

Donations can be dropped off between 8 a.m. and 1 p.m. on Feb. 10 at the parish
center, 110 Sudbrook Lane.

https://www.archbalt.org/help-homeless-b-more-warm/

